Elford Boys Report 2021

We continue to run 7 teams ranging from u8 to u18.  It has been fantastic this year to field a new U8 team full of village children.  It would be great to get more children and parents involved in the club.

The season has again been somewhat disrupted with Covid again, however, we are back playing again with a slightly prolonged season end of June, so that the children can all enjoy some game time.

